
 

 

 

Circular No: July/06/2024                            Date: 30-07-2024 
 

 

CIRCULAR 

Nursery to X 

Dear Parents, 

Please be informed that students will have a holiday on Wednesday, 31/07/2024, as it 

is the last working day of the month. 

However, there will be a Safal exam for Class VI students according to the following 

schedule: 

- Batch 4: 8:30 AM to 10:15 AM 

- Batch 5: 10:15 AM to 12:00 Noon 

- Batch 6: 12:00 PM to 1:45 PM 

(Note: Class VI students have to report in room number 304 on III floor) 

 

Furthermore, there will be a workshop for Class X students focusing on enhancing 

their communicative skills. The workshop will be held from 9:00 AM to 12:30 PM. 

 

Warm Regards, 

 

Dr. Lakshya Chhabaria 

(HOS) 

 

 


